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November 28, 2017

Dear Parents:

We are hard at work preparing for the Christmas concert this year entitled, “Campbelltown News”.  The concert is on Friday, December 15 at Park Church located at 1 Brower Drive across from the Strathcona County Health Centre. 

Parking: The church parking lot will be available, but also OLPH Catholic Church and the Health Centre across the street.

Reminder: Please only attend the concert that your child is performing in. We are limited for space this year including in the lobby. Please be aware that the outside doors will open at the times stated below. There is not enough room to wait in the lobby. We appreciate your understanding in this matter.

Concert programs for grades 1-3 and 4-6 will be sent as a file to print at home before the concert. 

1-3 Concert: 
Students are asked to arrive at 6:00 pm.  
The concert will begin at 6:30 pm and end at 7:00 pm. 

What to wear: 
Students in grades one to three are asked to wear something dressy and festive for their concert. Students in grade two are also asked to wear one or two of the following: toques, gloves with fingers, scarves, ear muffs, even ski goggles if they have them. Please make sure that the items chosen are easy to move in and do not cover their mouth. 
Please bring indoor shoes.

4-6 Concert:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students in the grades four to six concert are asked to arrive at 7:10 pm.
The concert will begin at 7:30pm and end at approximately 8:15 pm. 

What to wear:
Students in grades four and five are asked to wear something dressy and easy to move in for the concert. Please bring indoor shoes. Grade six is asked to wear all black, long sleeved shirts, black pants and black socks. Grade six will perform in socks.

If your child will not be able to attend the Christmas Concert it is important that you let me know as soon as possible, especially if they are an actor or actress or in handbells! Special parts are given at times to different grades and if they are not in attendance it can be given to others.

If you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to contact me at the school. We are looking forward to performing for you. 

Thank you for your continuing support of the music program.

Sincerely,


Madame Pickering
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